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Angela Charles

From: Theresa Farley
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 9:02 AM
To: Angela Charles
Subject: RE: Confidential Documents

Yes, please.  Thanks! 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 8:24 AM 
To: Theresa Farley 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins 
Subject: Confidential Documents 
 
Good morning Theresa, 
 
On the memo that gave me DNs 05700-15 and 05702-15 are not confidential documents. However, 
DNs 05701-15 and 05703-15 are. Would you like me to make copies of DNs 05701-15 and 05703-15 
in 150001-EI? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
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